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The 2018 Scottish Ambulance Service Annual Review meeting will take place 
on Monday 25th March 2019 from 14:00 to 15:00 at the Golden Jubilee 
Conference Hotel, Beardmore Street, Clydebank G81 4SA.  
 
The Annual Review is the formal process through which the Scottish 
Government assess the performance of the Scottish Ambulance Service in 
2017-2018. The public meeting will be chaired by Jeane Freeman, Cabinet 
Secretary for Health and Sport.
 
Members of the public are welcome to attend this meeting. During the 
meeting, there will be a 30 minute question and answer session at which 
members of the public will have the opportunity to ask questions about the 
ambulance service.
 
It will not be possible to answer questions about an individual patient's care 
or treatment at this session. Questions in advance of the meeting are 
welcomed. 
 
Please email us at scotamb.communications@nhs.net
 
 
British Sign Language Interpreters will be available during the meeting.


